
May 23, 2025

Moments that Mattered

Dear MUSD Families,

As the year comes to a close, thank you for being part of every win, every milestone, and every moment
that mattered.

We passed a bond, broke ground on a new school, and kept pace with a growing community. Even
better, we celebrated over 700 graduates, welcomed hundreds of preschoolers, and saw learning turn
into confidence, right before our eyes.

Somewhere along the way, untied shoes turned into tassels. Thanks for walking alongside us.

Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman
Superintendent, Maricopa Unified School District
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